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                                                                                                                              November 2024 

From the President’s Pen:  

 

Please extend your sincere gratitude to our officers and volunteers, who diligently maintain the 
cleanliness and upkeep of our club. 
 Your officers and trustees were elected and appointed to the following positions for 2025: Dan 
Bucks, President; Glenn Reichardt, Vice President; Rich Anderson, Treasurer; Tim Kreiser, 
Secretary; and Trustees: Adam Hostetler, Chip Bitzer, and Jay Megonnell. 
 As you are aware, I have decided to step down as President of your club. I have cherished my 
tenure in this position and the unwavering support you have bestowed upon me. However, it is time 
for me to embark on a new chapter. I cordially welcome Dan as your new President and urge you to 
extend your support to him as you have supported me. 
 As per the recent vote by the Board and Members, a point system has been implemented to 
recognize and reward volunteer contributions at the club. A comprehensive point system has been 
established for each event you assist with at the club. During the recent club fall cleanup, a total of 
eight members, including one new member whose membership will not take effect until January, 
participated. Our current membership stands at 280 individuals. While officers often receive feedback 
regarding areas for improvement, it is essential to emphasize that the Quittapahilla Rod and Gun 
Club is not solely a shooting range, but a CLUB, made up of all of us. 
 We are pleased to announce the upcoming Basic Hunter Trapper education course, open to 
individuals aged eleven and above. The course will be held on Saturday, April 19, commencing 
promptly at 8:00 AM. Registration will commence at 7:30 AM. Prior to the class, the club will provide 
breakfast for a nominal fee, and lunch will be complimentary. Registration for this course will open in 
January. To register, kindly visit the Pennsylvania Game Commission website and navigate to the 
“Education” tab. Select “In-Person Course” and follow the provided instructions. It is essential to note 
that most states require a Hunter Education course certificate for hunting privileges within their 
borders. 
 I sincerely appreciate your support for your club, its officers, and the new President. I am 
confident that your contributions will enable the President to effectively lead. I encourage you to 
engage with other club members as it is both fun and rewarding. 

 

 

Thank you, 

Glenn Reichardt 
Glenn Reichardt, President 


